
- _____________________________________________

■

December 22nd, 

19 3 1,

Dr. W. P. Perdrai,
Director of Protestant Education, 
Department of Education,
Quebec, P. q.

Dear Dr, Porc irai.

~«»«Vïrin the matter of the Matriculation C
*erre to avoid possible

year
Examinât ion would

misunderstandings.

at th(* upon the recent discussion
of the UniveïJiî Co°Bilttee, the Matriculation Board 
arrived **ï' and a&reed that the time hadfusion^ ,ShOUl£i be takea t0 dear up oon-

. Accordingly, they decided to set going
triaZïX?elaï arrangements for conducting the Ba- 
ao ïw w Exa“in^ion for 1932. But in doing 
of continually ia mind the desirability

?p?n the eldest possible field for eo-
tL * ?our PePartmont in its conduct of
the School-Leaving Examination.

v 1 should lik® you to realize that the 
hl?h are bein8 taken are directed solely to 

!:eaflne UP of oonfusion. This University still 
es„res to cooperate with your Department by every

«aÜ11!, Lhat w111 not ilBPalr or obscure the separate 
identity of each examination and the separate" res­

ponsibilities of the University and the Department,

Wishing you the compliments of the 

1 am.
Ever yours faithfully,

season,

Principal,

p ;P" .P V';
Â’
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